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SB 1537 will make it harder to enact necessary regulations or rules. If passed, this 

bill will have many harmful consequences.  It is clearly an anti-regulation legislation 

that is intended to constrain state agencies and make it harder to enact new and 

necessary regulations. This bill would result in high costs for agencies to comply with, 

and there will be significant fiscal impacts on state agencies. This bill is presented as 

a way to protect low-income citizens, but it was not crafted in collaboration with low-

income citizens or their advocates -- it was crafted by the Oregon Homebuilder's 

Association and their allies to support their profits.  

 


